
 

 
 

January 28 

Superintendent 

Updates 
GL Performing Arts Company (PAC) is 
performing Figments by Billy St. John 
this weekend, January 28 & 29 at 7pm 
and January 30 at 2 pm. All 
performances will be at the GLMS 
Cafetorium and are $5/person 
admission at the door. 
 
Class of 2024 Early College 
Informational Meeting is Thursday, 
February 3 at 7 pm in the GLHS Media 
Center. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be 
held Thursday, February 3, 5 pm – 8 
pm and Friday, February 4, 9 am – 12 
pm & 1 pm – 4 pm. 
 
No School on Friday, February 4. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff, 
 
As we head into colder weather and cabin fever season, it’s time 
to reflect on the good things that are happening at GLCS! Our staff 
are submitting their contributions for the GLCS Good Things 
(https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ghtipqV72yG4Cpfr7PXGY2i1hTGnQtZM/view?usp=sharing) 
weekly collection so that you can see and celebrate the highlights 
happening across our innovative District. Our comprehensive 
program offerings have something for every kind of learner, and 
our GLCS staff are passionate about providing top notch 
experiences for kids! 
 
Enjoy this new resource and we will keep you updated on District 
highlights! 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 
Gull Lake Community Schools 
 
 

www.gulllakecs.org 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ghtipqV72yG4Cpfr7PXGY2i1hTGnQtZM/view?usp=sharing

